
Corrigendum – 2 (Dated 20.05.2010) 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP) FOR Engaging a Technical Consultant for Setting up of a Rail Coach 

Factory at Kanchrapara in West Bengal. 

 

The date of RFP submission is postponed to 02.06.2010 (Second June Two Thousand Ten). Prospective 

bidders are requested to keep visiting this website for further update. 

 

1. ADDRESS FOR COMMUNICATION 

1.1 Executive Director, Electrical Engineering (Development) 

Ministry of Railways (Railway Board), 

Room No. 361, Rail Bhawan 

Raisina Road. 

New Delhi – 110001 

Phone : +91-11-23387221 Fax: +91-11-23387221 

Email : edeed@rb.railnet.gov.in, Website: http://www.indianrailways.gov.in 

 

 


